From: Lee, Cheryl

Sent: 9/30/2010 4:58:46 PM
To: ‘Redacted ‘

Cc: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe¢); Simon, Sean
A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Bawa,
Niki (niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:

Subject: Energy Division Data Request re: AL 3613-E (Solar Power Solutions)

Redacted

Please see the
attached for an Energy Division data request regarding PG&E Advice Letter
3613-E (Solar Power Solutions, LLC).

Please

provide a detailed response no later than COB on Thursday, October 7, 2010. If you have any
questions related to

this data request, please feel free to

contact me.

Thank you,

Cheryl

Cheryl
Lee

Policy
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Analyst

Renewable
Procurement and Resource Planning, Energy Division

California Public Utilities
Commission

cni@cpuc.ca.gov

(415)
703-2167
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